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I'm on Social Security and I get very little of it. I have been living in my box trailer that I
made into a camper. I stay at the state parks because it's the only thing I can afford. Your
proposed fee changes are going to put me on the street without electricity. When I first heard
about the fee changes [ went around the park asking people if they had heard. Every one I
talked to said they were not going to pay those rates. The out of state snowbirds all said they
would not come back to New Mexico. The NM natives in the same boat I'm in are all panicked
as to what we will do. Some of them can boondock on BLM land but I need electric for my
diet and insulin. And the heat is really hard on me. I worked and paid taxes since [ was 12
years old. Last couple years before I retired my health screwed up my retirement plans. That
had a big impact on the amount I get in retirement not to mention the depletion of my savings.
I'm now trying to survive on $1380 a month. It was tight paying only $148 a month camp fees.
But now I don't know what I'm going to do.
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